
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
3rd December 2021 
 

Pendle’s Got Talent 2021 - Permission 
 
Dear Parent/carer, 
 
Due to renewed Covid-19 restrictions we have unfortunately had to make the decision to host our 
annual Pendle’s Got Talent event virtually on our website this year.   
 
The web page will only be available to view on the 14th and 15th December and will be password 
protected. The password will only be provided to parents/carers and after the event, the webpage 
will be removed and the video will no longer be available.  
 
Please complete the permission slip below to if you are happy for your child to be in the recording 
of Pendle’s Got Talent 2021. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
D Grogan 
Headteacher 
 
 
               
 
 

Pendle’s Got Talent 2021 - Permission 
 

Name of Child:                  Class:      
 
 
 I give my permission for my child to participate in the video recording of Pendle’s Got Talent 2021. 
 
 I acknowledge that the video will be shared via a password protected webpage for 2 days only. 
 
 
Signed:           Parent / Carer 


